
Attention Sandwich Saints and Water Warriors!  

The Sandwiches for the Shrine Ministry 

continues, as the need is great, and it’s 

all because of you!  

Please consider providing one of the 

following to those in need: 

• A loaf of baloney and cheese 

sandwiches (in baggies) 

• A case of small bottled waters 

• Or packages of “lunchbox snacks” 

(chips, crackers, pretzels, etc.) 

This can be done as a family affair with children, with several friends 

or neighbors getting together, or as an activity you enjoy doing on 

your own. 

The drop off location is at the patio of the Knights of Columbus Hall 

behind the old rectory on: 

• Thursday evenings between 4:00-7:00 p.m. and 

• Friday mornings between 8:00-11:00 a.m. 

A BIG Thank You to those who have generously donated since last 

year, those who have donated this year, and those who are just 

donating now! 

For more information or questions, please contact Susan Luciano at 

susan.luciano82@gmail.com. God bless you!  


